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BOHR ELECTRONICS LANDS CSX CONTRACT  
 

CHATTANOOGA, Tenn., February 22, 2023 – Chattanooga, Tenn.-based Bohr 

Electronics was awarded a contract by CSX Transportation Inc. (NASDAQ:CSX) for 

fully furnished electrical cabinets for its GP40-3 locomotive rebuild program. 

Bohr Electronics will provide AC and HVC cabinet shells with new and 

remanufactured components during 2023. 

 

“We’re excited that we can again partner with CSX to support this overhaul,” 

said Bohr CEO Dan Marks. “These Bohr-reengineered electrical cabinets will offer 

CSX reliable motive power for years to come.” 

### 

ABOUT BOHR ELECTRONICS  
Bohr Electronics, an Alderman Enterprises company, is a manufacturer and 

remanufacturer of electrical and electro-mechanical locomotive parts and 

components. Headquartered in Chattanooga, Tenn., the company has served the rail 

industry since 1957, partnering with Class I's, regionals, shortlines, and passenger 

rail to provide a wide range of in-cab locomotive electronics.   www.bohr.com 
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